TROY

UNIVERSITY

January 1, 2025
Dear Clarinetist,

I am happy to inform you that your band director has recommended you for participation in
Trov University Clarinet Day. This event will take place at the John M. Long School of
Music at Troy University on Saturday, March 29, 2025. Registration will be on that day
from 8:00 to 9:00 a.m. at John M. Long Hall. The day will be filled with rehearsals and
clinics. A final concert will take place at 5:30 p.m.

The schedule is as follows:

Saturday, March 29, 2025

8:00 - 9:00 am. Registration

9:00 - 9:30 am. Artist Recital

9:30-10:30 am. Clarinet Choir Rehearsal
10:30-11:15 am. Clinic- Jonathan Copeland
11:15-11:45 am. Artist Recital- Anna Hashimoto
11:45 - 1:.00 p.m. Lunch

1:00 - 1:30 p.m. Artist Recital- Gregory Agid

1:30-2:30 p.m. Clarinet Choir Rehearsal

2:30-3:20 p.m. Master Class- Anna Hashimoto

3:20 - 4:00 p.m. Clarinet Choir Rehearsal (final run through)
4:00 - 4:50 p.m. Master Class- Gregory Agid

4:50 - 5:30 p.m. Break

5:30-6:30 p.m. Final Concert

There is a $30 (per person) fee for the event, which covers participation in the clannet
choir, clinics, and lunch. If you are coming in from out-of-town, housing for the weekend is
up to you and we encourage you to find housing as soon as possible. A list of possible
hotels is included with this letter.

Please return the enclosed registration form to Dr. Timothy Phillips, Professor of
Clarinet, John M. Long School of Music, Music Office, Long Hall, Troy University,
Troy, Alabama 36082. It would be great if you could mail your registration form by
Friday, March 21, 2025. If you have any questions regarding Troy University Clarinet Day,
please do not hesitate to call me at (334) 670-3190 or email me at tphillips16791(@itrov.edu.
I look forward to seeing you at Claninet Day!

Sincerely,

Fimochy, Jhl

Dr. Timothy Phillips
Professor of Clarinet

John M. Long School of Music
Troy University
Troy, Alabama




Troy University Clarinet Day
March 29, 2025

Registration Form
(It would be great if this could be postmarked by Friday, March 21, 2025)

By accepting this invitation to participate in Troy University Clarinet Day the registrant
agrees to participate in all rehearsals, clinics, and the final concert. The registrant further
agrees to comply with all general regulations pertaining to behavior (outlined on back of
the hotels page). Any participant misbehaving or not cooperating with faculty, staff, or
other members of the event will be dropped immediately from the event and sent home.

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:
Phone: _( ) Email:

Year of Graduation: 2025 2026 2027 2028 Other

Name of High School:

Band Director:

I accept this invitation to participate in Troy University Clarinet Day. I have included my
registration fee of $30 in this envelope.

Student Signature:

Parent Signature:

Parent Daytime Phone: _( )

Return to: Dr. Timothy Phillips, Professor of Clarinet, John M. Long School of
Music, Music Office, Long Hall, Troy University, Troy, Alabama 36082

It would be great if this form could be postmarked by Friday, March 21, 2025.
Please make all checks to Troy University Foundation.



[

General Rules and Regulations

Alcohol and drugs are strictly prohibited.

If you have a pre-existing health condition, you are to notify the staff at
registration. All emergencies will be taken to Troy Regional Medical Center in
Troy.

Treat the facilities, faculty, staff, other participants, and equipment with courtesy
and respect.

Any “horsing around,” lack of cooperation, act of disrespect toward another
participant, faculty or staff of the event will result in immediate expulsion.

Any violation of the above rules will result in expulsion.

Other Information

. Registration will begin Saturday morning at 8:00 a.m. and will continue until 9:00

a.m. If there is a problem in arriving for the scheduled registration time, please let
me know so accommodations can be made.

If you plan to spend the night in Troy, please make your hotel reservations as
soon as possible. A list of hotels is enclosed.

Lunch on the day of the event will be provided for participants.

Be sure to bring all accessories needed for your instrument and your concert
attire. Concert attire will be “dress nicely.” No jeans or sneakers please.

The final concert will be at 5:30 p.m. in Long Hall (subject to change). The
concert is free and open to the public.
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